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Birthdays so far this month...

Happy birthday to the following students, who would usually 

have celebrated in Assembly with us:

Isaac, Katie, Julia, Tyler, Oliver, Leo, Oscar M

This Week
Welcome to our revised format newsletter. We hope this helps you keep up with what 

everyone is doing at the moment.

NHS Information: Steph, our School Nurse, would like to share a poster with you 

giving you information about contacting the NHS at the moment. She says don’t forget 

that the Health Service is still open for “normal” business as well as COVID-19! You can 

v iew the  poster  here :  www.rcpch .ac .uk/s ites/defau lt/f i les/2020-

04/covid19_advice_for_parents_when_child_unwell_or_injured_poster.pdf

OT/Physio Queries: If you have any OT or Physiotherapy queries at this time, you can 

contact our therapists by email at SC-TR.specialschoolotptnorth@nhs.net

Alternatively, Crawley CDC can be reached by telephone on 01293 301010 Ext. 3. 

(Leave a message and they will return your call.) Concerns can also be passed to class 

teachers in school who will then get in contact with the right person.

Working at Home with Autism: We have been asked to share the attached poster 

about working at home with autism.

Yoimoji - Jambop
Next week’s Yoimoji will be Jambop, the Brave 

Raccoon. Please send your teachers examples of 

how your children have been brave at home so 

that we can feature them in next week’s 

newsletter. Attached to this newsletter is a 

document from Tony with ideas about how to 

teach bravery and courage.

Headteacher’s Award Winners

Kaiden, Pines - Working hard at home

Fleur, Limes - Working hard at home

Bill & Abby, Oaks - Working hard at home

Sam, Pines - Sam made a collage and then 

practised writing some of the words of the 

items.

Bella, Palms - Great letter writing and colour 

recognition work at home with Mum.
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Working from Home!

Thank you to everyone who has sent in lovely pictures of your children working hard at 

home. Here is this week’s selection!
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